
Funding and Language in FY22 Commerce-Justice-Science Funding Bill for 
Courtroom Space  
 
 
Within the amounts provided, the recommendation provides $50,000,000 to fund 
non-personnel requirements, which include increasing courtroom space required to 
support additional staff. As part of the recommended resource optimization 
strategy, the Committee directs EOIR to ensure costs associated with courtroom 
buildouts are included in its plan. Additionally, courtroom buildout costs should be 
more closely aligned with the schedule to onboard additional immigration judges 
and support personnel.  
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